Mr. Curt McCoy, Contractor, Emporia, Kansas.

Dear Curt:

It was a lot of fun to be in Emporia and have a visit with you last Tuesday a week ago. I appreciate your taking me out to the Whites, and I enjoyed the visit with you.

As I promised you, I am sending a Jayhawk Rebounds to show you what we are doing for the boys in the service. I have been so busy that I have not been able to write a November Rebounds, but will combine the November and December letters. We will make it a Christmas number.

I trust that you will enjoy reading about many of the fellows that you have heard about. There are some, of course, that you do not know, but they are all Jayhawkers and I know it will be interesting to you.

With all good wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH